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MEMORANDUM  
 

TO: Chief Fiscal Officers, Vice Chancellors, and Business Managers 

  

FROM: David McCoy  

 

SUBJECT: 2012 OSC Financial Conference 

 

I am pleased to announce that on December 12, 2012, the Office of the State Controller will hold its 

annual Financial Conference for chief fiscal officers and agency designated representatives at NCSU’s 

McKimmon Center in Raleigh. This year’s conference will cover topics including data integration, State 

of the States (fiscal outlook and IT), agency reorganization considerations, disruptive demographics, 

State Health Plan update, post issuance compliance understanding, e-learning, and trends and best 

practices in public sector IT. Also, I am very pleased that  Scott Pattison, executive director of the 

National Association of State Budget Officers, and. Doug Robinson, executive director of the National 

Association of State Chief Information Officers, will be presenters at this year’s conference. 

 

In addition, the recipients of the Controller’s Fiscal Integrity Award as well as the Internal Audit Award 

of Excellence, will be announced during the mid-day lunch at the conference. The course announcement 

is attached for your review. 

  

This conference will qualify for 8 hours of CPE credit. The registration fee is $40 per attendee and 

includes a buffet lunch. To register for this conference, click on the “Training” link located at the top of 

the OSC website (http://www.osc.nc.gov). Please register as soon as possible as the deadline is 

Wednesday, December 5, 2012 (Payment must be made on or before this date. After this date, no 

request for refunds will be considered). 

 

Payment can be made by check or electronic transfer. NCAS agencies should use vendor number 

561611588-03 and non-NCAS agencies should use department code 4160 for payment, as required by the 

intergovernmental transactions procedure. Please reference on your cash management transfer that the 

payment is for registration fees for the 2012 OSC Financial Conference and include the confirmation 

numbers and names of the registrants. Agencies should register attendees individually but can submit one 

payment to cover all registration fees. For payments by check, please also attach a listing of confirmation 

numbers and names of the registrants. 
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If you have a payment or registration question, please contact Ms. Wendy Francis by telephone at (919) 

707-1471 or email her at wendy.francis@osc.nc.gov. OSC looks forward to your participation in the 

conference, and thanks you for your service to the State.  

 

Attachment 

SAD 13-13 
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